THE COMMITTEE ON

COMMITTEE .. RECOMMENDATION OF TEACHERS
DEAN, COLLEGE OF EDUCATION, CHAIRMAN
DEAN, COLLEGE OF LIGERAL ARTS STATE UNIVERSITY OF IOWA
MEADS OF THE DEPARTMENTS REPRESENTING IOWA CITY

SUBJECTS CONCERNED

June 28, 1937

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Department of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

Mr. Arthur Wendler has asked us to
forward to you a set of his confidential pa-
pers, and I am very glad to comply with his
requeste.

Please keep this material as long

as 1t may be of service to you.

Very truly yours,

i @7
Frances M. Camp

Director
Committee on Recommendations
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